
  

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

We are glad to announce that our school and students have been selected to participate in the 

ICode Global Hackathon 2023 - The World’s Largest Coding Competition for Kids!  

Our school is competing with the top 4580 schools in India that were carefully chosen for the 

competition, hence your child participation is very important. 

This competition provides a unique opportunity for children to compete against some of the best peers 

across 73+ nationalities and benchmark their coding skills at a global level.  

Apart from winning the coveted ICode Hackathon certificates, our students will also get an opportunity 

to represent India at the Global Finals.  

 

Last date of registration 17th April 2023, 6 PM IST. 

Once your child is officially registered, you will receive a confirmation mail stating the same after which 

they can get access to the practice modules, and participate in the preliminary qualifying weekly 

challenge. 

We look forward to your participation to embark on this journey of making our students young. 

 

Interested students can give names to respective grade teacher on Saturday 15th April 2023. 

 

-NHSS Team  

 

 

New horizon scholars school 
CBSE Affiliation No. 1130325 

Plot No.5, Sector-13, Airoli,Navi Mumbai-400 708 
 

Circular No.: S 008                          GRADE: VI to X & XII                        Date: 13.04.2023                           
           Date: 10.03.2014 

 


